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I am very happy that this webinar took place today.  

I am very happy on behalf of the Government of Japan.  

This is the very first business webinar by the NSW Premier to a specific country.    

And the Premier chose Japan for this.    

Thank you, Premier Berejiklian and Minister Ayres.  

The private sector of Japan deserves it.    

Japanese companies have the strength in technology and reliability combined.  

Many of them have track records of making significant contributions across a wide 

range of sectors in Australia and NSW. And more to follow.  

I would like to thank the audience and JCCI/TCCI for joining this webinar.  

今回のウェビナーに参加いただき本当にありがとうございました。  

I have one question to the audience: “What was your key take-away?”  

Please think, and let me know.  

Two-way communication is important, and I would like to facilitate it.  

This is a new starting point for Japan-NSW business collaboration.  

And the Government of Japan is fully engaged.  

The NSW-Japan government-business virtual platform has now started to operate. 

It is flexible and result-focused.  

The next event is a webinar for procurement procedure planned for later this year.  

Japan has technology and NSW has expanding opportunities and resources.    

Let us work together, for both Japan and NSW and for the planet.  

  

Thank you very much.  

 

(End) 

 


